
From: Andrew Brooks <andrew@aabcapital.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024, 6:55 PM 

To: Eric Green <mayor@alpinewy.gov> 

Subject: Alpine Master Plan Budget 

  

Hi Eric, 

 I hope you are doing well and look forward to hearing, next steps. Toward that end, I have 

spoken to the board of the Alpine Airpark and many residents personally. Most were large donors 

to the airpark fund. There is a unanimous desire for any remaining funds from the Airpark fund 

Steve Funk raised, be directed 100% towards the budget for the master plan. This should be 

somewhere around 45k.  

 Furthermore, I am pledging an additional 25k as a personal gift from my family, towards getting 

this done. I am confident that with our pledge, others in the area will follow, as all are supportive 

of a first class master plan.  

  I am not a Wyoming developer, I don't plan to become a Wyoming developer. I simply 

just  want to help the town get to a beautifully planned out and executed master plan.  

 I truly believe you are at an extraordinary crossroads, a rare opportunity in fact. Excited to see 

this become a reality!  

 Warm regards, 

Andrew 

 


